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Section 601.200  Person to Whom Requests are Submitted 

Requests for public records shall be submitted to the Freedom of Information Officer of the Office of the Auditor General.  Requests for public records may be submitted by mail, e-mail, hand delivery or facsimile, directed to the FOI Officer, as follows: 

FOI Officer 
Office of the Auditor General 
Iles Park Plaza 
740 East Ash 
Springfield, Illinois  62703-3154 
(217)782-6046 (phone)
(888)261-2887 (TTY)
(217)785-8222 (facsimile)
oag.auditor@illinois.gov

(Source:  Amended at 42 Ill. Reg. 16032, effective August 1, 2018)
